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Bill Williams Mountain Road Closed for Road Maintenance 

 
Williams, Ariz. – The Kaibab National Forest is closing the Bill Williams Mountain Road, 

Forest Road 111, starting Tuesday September 18, 2012 at 8:00 a.m. and it will remain closed for safety 

concerns until road work is completed.  This is a temporary closure to ensure the safety of the public, 

while road maintenance is being conducted on the narrow mountain road.  The road is expected to 

reopen on Wednesday September 26, 2012 at 08:00 a.m.   For Questions regarding the closure and road 

maintenance should be directed to Deirdre A. McLaughlin at the Williams Ranger District Office 742 S. 

Clover Rd Williams, AZ 86046; 928/635-5662, or damclaughlin@fs.fed.us.  
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